
 
    

                                   
Retiree Picnic/Meeting Announcement 

                     Wednesday, August 7, 2024, starting at 11:00 a.m. 
                  Fontana’s Grove, 2291 Clinton Street, Buffalo, New York 14227 

                   Lunch will be served at 12:15 p.m. 
 

AGENDA: 
 1. Pledge, President’s Report 

2. Secretary reading of May 23, 2024, Minutes 
3. Treasurer’s Report 
4. PAC Committee Report 
5. Veteran’s Report 
6. PEF Vice President, Randi DiAntonio, has been invited 
7. New York State Comptroller, Thoams DiNapoli, has been invited 

 
Food donations for the food pantry will be collected at each of our meetings. 

 
Reservations are required by Friday, August 2, 2024 

$15.00 Member/$15.00 Guest – seating is limited, no walk-ins allowed. 
For reservations, please send a check to PEF Chapter 1 Retirees 

c/o Thomas Delecki, 74 Windmill Road, Buffalo, New York 14218 
 

Future General Membership Meetings 
Thursday, December 12, 2024, starting at 11:00 a.m. 

Ilio DiPaolo’s Restaurant, 3785 South Park Avenue, Blasdell, New York 14219 
 

DEDICATED TO THE NEEDS OF CHAPTER ONE RETIREES 
 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
David Krobe, Chapter President (585) 493-2194, PO Box 215, Gainesville, New York 14066-0215 
Rocco Brindisi –1st Vice President 
John Duengfelder Jr. – 2nd Vice President/Sergeant-at arms 
Diane Hart – Secretary 
Tom Delecki– Treasurer  
Craig Speers – PAC Committee Chair 
 
 

PLEASE BRING YOUR USED AMERICAN FLAGS FOR PROPER DISPOSAL. 
 

New York State Retirees – PEF (AFL-CIO) (The PEF Retirees) 
Erie, Cattaraugus, Chautauqua, Niagara, and Wyoming Counties 

 
We now have 20,930 PEF Retiree Members Statewide, 84% of which pay 

their membership dues by pension deduction.  
 
 

 


